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PUC is the D.O. letter No.M-13054/1/2006-BC
dated 31/07/2006 from Dr. Chandra Pal, Adviser-
cum—Addltlonal Secretary, Planning Commission,

Govt. of India, addressed to the Chief Secretary. He

F.No. 1-546/2006-TW

has sought the expenditure under TSP 2005-06.
Same letter was received from the Deputy Secretary
(Planning), A & N Administration and the reply was .
sent to the (Plg.), A&N
Administratiqn on the basis of the report earlier sent

Deputy Secretary

to Shri Rajat Sachar, Director in the Planning
Commission, Govt. of India, vide the letter at page —
186 —219/C.

Accordingly, if approved, we may send the same
information already sent to the Planning Cqmmission

and the Deputy Secretary (Plg), A& N Administration.

A draft letter is placed opposite for perusal and

approval.
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